
From:   Thomas Dougherty   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   May 04, 2009

Subject:   FCC File# 0121-EX-PL-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I received your email of May 1, stating:
Number of equipment for the experimental is not allowed to exceed 50 units. Please verify the number of
equipment.  That number is acceptable.


